
Turkey Creek Regional Sewer District 
4852 N 1200 W 

Cromwell, IN 46732 
(260) 856-4341 

 
Re: Road Repaving 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Thank you for your patience as the Turkey Creek Regional Sewer District (the 
“District”) completes its Eastshore/Northshore sewer project (the “Project”).  In 
today’s construction environment there are always unknowns, and the District has 
worked tirelessly to complete the Project as quickly and efficiently as possible.  
 
We are happy to announce that Niblock Asphalt (“Niblock”) has scheduled four 
dates for paving the roads on Eastshore Drive, Northshore Drive and Shore Lane.  
Niblock will be paving on Monday, October 17, 2022; Tuesday, October 18, 2022; 
Thursday, October 27, 2022; and Friday, October 28, 2022.  These scheduled dates 
are weather dependent and are subject to change if Niblock is delayed due to 
inclement weather.  However, they will be working diligently to get the roads 
paved on these dates and cause as little disruption as is necessary to complete the 
paving. Niblock will be placing tack on the road surface; this tack is extremely 
sticky and will stick to your tires. This tack material will temporarily stain your 
driveways, if driven on, and can be difficult to remove.  To avoid staining your 
driveway, please refrain from driving over the tack and then driving on your 
driveway. This will be a temporary disturbance that will be completed by the end 
of each workday. Unfortunately, Eastshore Drive, traffic will need to be limited to 
one direction during the duration of this repaving work from the south end of 
Eastshore Drive heading north.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience, but we look forward to completing the 
Project and providing you with excellent service.   
 
       Sincerely,  
        
       Turkey Creek Regional Sewer District  


